
 

 

     

             

    

Special Called Board Meeting Highlights 

October 14, 2019 

 

The Gates County Board of Education met in a special called session on Monday, October 14, 

2019, at the home of Chairman Ray Felton, 441 Taylor Mill Road, Eure, NC.  Chairman Ray 

Felton called the meeting to order at 1:15 p.m.  The following board members were present:  Mr. 

Ray Felton, Mrs. Glendale Boone, Mr. Leslie Byrum, Mrs. Claire Whitehurst and Mrs. Sallie 

Ryan. 

 

Mr. Byrum made a motion to enter into closed session to discuss personnel as outlined in 

North Carolina General Statute 143-318.11(a)(6).  Mrs. Boone seconded the motion.  There 
was no discussion, and the motion carried unanimously.   The board then entered into 
closed session. 
        

Mrs. Ryan made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Mrs. Whitehurst seconded the motion.  The 

motion passed unanimously. 

           

There being no further business, Chairman Felton adjourned the meeting at 3:35 p.m. 

 

 


